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Town of Quintana
814 N. Lamar

Quintana Beach, TX  77541

979-233-0848 Office

979-239-1815 Fax

PUBLIC NOTICE TO BOIL WATER

Public Water System Name: TOWN OF QUINTANA

Public Water System ID: 0200510
November 17, 2017
Residents:

Due to reduced pressure, the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) has required our water system, Town of Quintana ID 0200510, to notify customers of the need to boil their water prior to consumption. To ensure destruction of all harmful bacteria and other microbes, water for drinking, cooking, and making ice should be boiled and cooled prior to use. The water should be brought to a vigorous, rolling boil and then boiled for two minutes. In lieu of boiling, you may purchase bottled water or obtain water from some other suitable source. When it is no longer necessary to boil the water, the water system officials will notify you that the water is safe for consumption. Instructions to discontinue boiling will be issued in the same manner as this notice.
Please share this information with all people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly. 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, you may contact Mike Perkey at 979-549-2083, Mayor Steve Alongis 979-233-4609 or Town Hall at 979-233-0848.
Posted/Delivered On: November 18, 2017
